
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/24/2015 7:11:27 PM
Subject: FW: First Gentleman's Invitational

Attachments: [Untitled].pdf

From: Bunch Randy (AdP/HRL) [mailto:Randy.Bunch@us.bosch.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 9:12 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: First Gentleman's Invitational

Hello Katherine. This is Randy Bunch. I left you a message as well, but wanted to follow up in writing. Governor 
Haley and Bobby Hitt were gracious enough to invite me to the First Gentleman's event in April. Very unfortunately, 
the president of our company (from Germany) is visiting our facility at the exact same time and I will not be able to 
attend the event. The timing is terrible, as I was so excited to see the invitation come across my desk. I truly 
appreciate what Governor Haley has done for the state in terms of business climate, job creation, tax structures, etc. 
Please relay Bosch's appreciation and request for continued partnership with her office.

Thank you again for the invitation. I hope the event is a great success again this year.

Best regards,

Randy Bunch
Robert Bosch LLC
Director of Human Resources
Anderson Facility
(864) 260-8300

4421 Highway 81 North 
Anderson, SC 29621 USA 
www.bosch.us
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